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Our topic this half term is Puddles and Rainbows 

We will be learning about the seasons, weather and colour 

This term on exploring the outdoors and what happens when it rains. 

We will make predictions and investigate with water. This will give us 

lots of opportunities to explore different vocabulary. We will continue 

to learn through play working on our gross and fine motor skills 

throughout the day.  

Please can you supply your child with a spare pair of clothes and 

wellies for this topic. Thank you  

Our Stories This Term 

    

Maths 
This half term we will be consolidating our 

knowledge of numbers 0-5. We will sing and 

play games so that learning is fun and 

exciting. Once we are secure in our 

knowledge of 0-5 we will move on to larger 

numbers.  

We will also explore 2D and 3D shapes 

 

 

Literacy  

This term we will be extending our vocabulary in 

conversation. We will work in small groups to 

build confidence when speaking.  

We will also learn a new nursery rhyme every 

week.  

Nursery Class are fantastic singers!   

 

Topic 
Our topic lessons are always based on the focus book for that week. We will be 

learning about seasonal changes and observe what happens. We will learn how to 

use water safely and We will be able to explore puddles and make our own 

rainbows. We are going to explore colours of the world and have the opportunity 

to create some amazing artwork! 

We will change 

reading books every 

Wednesday. Please 

read and enjoy this 

book with your 

child. 


